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Mitchell Area April Hiring Event 
 
PIERRE, S.D. – The Department of Labor and Regulation Mitchell Job Service, in 
partnership with the Mitchell Daily Republic and Jobs HQ, will host a hiring event on 
Wednesday, April 24, from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. CDT at the Corn Palace, 604 N. Main St. 
 
The Mitchell Hiring event is designed to allow job seekers to visit, apply, and possibly 
receive a confidential interview with one or more businesses in one location. Individuals 
should bring a resume and be prepared to interview for open positions.  
 
Participating businesses can build brand awareness, find an untapped pool of qualified 
candidates, benefit from face-to-face interaction with potential employees, and save 
time and money finding qualified employees.  
 
Interested individuals needing help with a resume or cover letter before the event can 
call the Mitchell Job Service office at 605-995-8060 to speak with a job advisor. To view 
open positions before the event, go to southdakotaworks.org.  
 
Businesses interested in participating in future events should contact the Mitchell Job 
Service office.  
 
This hiring event is being offered to job seekers free of charge. 
 
Contact Jen Strand with JobsHQ at 507-210-2300 or Jen@jobsHQ.com or the Mitchell 
Job Service office at 605-995-8060 for more details. 
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